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STATEMENT


Universal Periodic Review of Angola 30 October 2014.

Statement by Norway.

Norway thanks Angola for the presentation of their national report.

Norway is encouraged to see that the legal framework on human rights in Angola has improved significantly through the new constitution, a law on domestic violence and through the adoption of a number of international conventions. Furthermore, it is very positive that Angola has improved its cooperation with the UN on improving implementation of obligations. 

Norway is concerned about the conditions for freedom of expression. We recommend to decriminalize press offences and to allow private radio broadcasting at the national level. 
In view of organizations that have waited a very long time for their legal registration, we recommend the Government to make procedures for registration of civil society organizations transparent, non-discriminatory and expeditious.
UNICEF has recently presented a global report with alarmingly high child mortality rate for Angola. Norway recommends Angola to conduct a survey in order to get updated and reliable data on child mortality.   
Norway acknowledges Angola’s engagement in the Kimberley-process and the strengthening of the financial management related to the petroleum sector. We recommend Angola to consider partnership in the Extractive Industries Transparency Initiative, including an open dialogue with civil society.
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